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To

All the District Audit officers in the State,
Sub: - Cancellation of deployment of Auditors L.F.A.
Sir,

In order to clear up the pending DARS, some of the auditors were deployed in various
District Audit Offices durihg the year 2013-14. Similarly for smooth functioning of the newly
created District Audit Offices of Local Fund Audit, some of the auditors were also deployed in
those Audit Offices from the old Audit Offices during the aforesaid year. The Directorate, LFA

has reviewed the position and decided that deployment of auditors are no more required and

the District Audit Officers will manage the work of their Establishment with the existing staff.

Therefore, | am directed to say that the Directorate LFA has been pleaséed to cancel the
deployment of auditors made during the year 2013-14 from one District Audit Office to another
with immediate effect. The deployed auditors may be relieved forth.with in order to join in

their parent offices, under intimation to this office.

Yours faithfully,




